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Dear Faithful Friends,

Thank you for standing with us for another year.  June 2015 will mark thirty years that we have 
been serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission.  Many of you have supported us 
from the beginning.  Darleen and I cannot thank you enough for your prayers, financial support, 
and friendship.

It has been a very busy year with our travels taking us around the United States and overseas.  
Along with the travels, we also made a move to Smyrna, Tennessee.  We have joined the Franklin 
Road Baptist Church in Murfreesboro, Tennessee, and are blessed by the preaching and teaching 
ministry of Pastor Mike Norris.  It has also been a joy to be near some of our children and 
grandchildren.

We have another very busy year scheduled for 2015.  We are certainly grateful for the open doors 
both at home and abroad.  We have plans to be in Africa, Micronesia, and Jordan in the coming 
year.  Please pray that the Lord will give us safety, health, and wisdom as we attempt to serve the 
Lord in the coming days.  We praise the Lord for His goodness to us in 2014. We depend greatly 
on you mentioning us as you go to the throne of grace.

Please pray for our missionary families.  They face so many difficulties that only the Lord can 
bring them through.  It is a blessing to serve with our missionary families, office staff, and 
Executive Board.  We want to do all that we can to faithfully serve the missionaries that the Lord 
sends to us and also the many churches that stand behind them with prayer and financial 
support.

Darleen and I want to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  Let us give our very 
best in the service of the King in the coming year.

In His Service,
Danny and Darleen Whetstone 
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